
 

Briefing ID #: 12963 

ALL SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPALS/AP's AND STUDENT SERVICES: 2013-2014 

Initial Student Florida Financial Aid Application (FFAA)  

Category:  
    
Audience:  Principals/APs (Senior High), Student Services 

    

Due Date: Aug 31, 2013 

Meeting Date: n/a 

    

 

Information regarding the Initial Student Florida Financial Aid Application  

 

 The 2013-2014 Initial Student Florida Financial Aid Application (FFAA) is available online 
December 1, 2012. 

 Please remind all 2012-2013 high school graduating students to apply for state-funded 
programs using the 2013-2014 application. 

 The Office of Student Financial Assistance (OSFA) website at: 
www.FloridaStudentFinancialAid.org provides the FFAA to students seeking state scholarship 
and grant awards for the 2013-2014 postsecondary academic year. 

 This single application is utilized to evaluate the student for all of the programs listed 
below:  

o Florida Bright Futures Scholarship Program - Deadline by High School Graduation 
Date 

o Jose Marti Scholarship Challenge Grant - Deadline April 1, 2013 
o Rosewood Family Scholarship Program - Deadline April 1, 2013 
o Scholarships for Children and Spouses of Deceased or Disabled Veterans and 

Service members - Deadline April 1, 2013 

 Note: The online 2013-14 FFAA will close August 31, 2013. By that date, all scholarship and 
grant deadlines for the 2013-14 academic year will have passed and all school districts will have 
completed graduation (including summer session) for the 2012-13 academic year. 

 Should you have any questions regarding the student application process, you may contact the 
Office of Student Financial Assistance Customer Service toll-free at 1-800-827-2004. 

 For further information, contact Mr. Carlos A. Viera, Curriculum Support Specialist, Division of 
Student Services at: cviera@dadeschools.net or 305-995-7320. 

 

Contact: Deborah A. Montilla, District Director ( 305-995-7338 )  
Department: Division of Student Services 
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